
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Ubley C of E Primary School Newsletter  

April 8th 2022    

Diary dates 

25th April – Term 5  

 6th May – Otter Class visiting 

Servington Victorian School 

17th May – Whole school drama day 

18th May – Years 3 & 4 athletics festival  

26th May – last day of term 5 

27th May – INSET day 

24th June – Class photographs 

30th June – whole school dance 

workshop 

4th – 8th July – Years 5 & 6 to Kilve Court 

residential  

Win a Pet Portrait 

The winner of the pet portrait is 

Mrs Watson will contact you 

shortly 

 

Science Week Winner 

Dylan won the prize for his poster on 

Dmitri Mendeleev, well done Dylan. 

 

 

PTA Easter Egg trail 

The trail will be held on Sunday 24th 

April, flyer attached. 

 

 

It has been a very busy term with lots of exciting and memorable events for the children including all the 

Science Week workshops and activities, engaging trips, Bikeability for the older children and World Book Day. 

I know how many of you have appreciated coming back into school for parents’ meetings and curriculum 

events such as the Science exhibition. Thank you for all your supportive comments and messages. I would 

also like to say a huge thank you to our fantastic, caring staff team for all their dedication and resilience this 

term. 

Have a lovely Easter holiday and we look forward to seeing all the children, refreshed and ready for new 

exciting learning and events next term. We return on Monday the 25th of April. 

Ian Harvey 

 



          

 

                   Otter Class, together with Year 3 children from Squirrel Class, enjoyed a trip to Bath Abbey on 

Friday 1st April for the 'Easter Experience'.  Children found out about Bath Abbey and its history and spent time in the new 

Learning Centure located in the vaults below the pavements of Bath.  Once inside the Abbey, children learnt about many 

aspects of the Easter story, including the Garden of Gethsemane,  the Last Supper, Jesus' arrest and, of course, the 

crucifixion and resurrection.  This photo shows some of the children learning about the Last Supper.                  

 

Hedgehog Class – Surprise Soup 

 

The children in Hedgehog Class made nettle 

soup, they picked the nettles (carefully!) 

cooked them and then tried the soup.  All the 

children tried the soup and lots asked for a 

second helping.  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bikeability 

All of year 5 and year 6 have completed their Bikeability, and have developed their cycling skills and 

have learnt safe riding techniques on the roads. 

 


